
Minutes of the Public Hearing held on April 16, 2019 at 7:05 p.m. regarding Conditional Use 

C5-19; to allow for rental bays for the proposed building on Lot 22, Plan 61759, civically known 

as 746 Schultz Avenue in the Niverville Business Park, with the use of the rentals limited to 

trades, small engine repair or equipment rental.  The proposal was duly advertised as per Section 

169 of The Planning Act.  Mayor Myron Dyck served as chairperson, with Deputy Mayor John 

Funk and Councillors Kevin Stott, Chris Wiebe and Nathan Dueck in attendance.   

 

Eric King, CAO of the Town of Niverville provided an overview of the proposal.   

 

There was no opposition received to the proposal. 

 

The Public Hearing was closed at 7:08 p.m. 

 

 

Minutes of the Public Hearing held on April 16, 2019 at 7:08 p.m. regarding the Town’s 2019 

Financial Plan. The proposal was duly advertised as per Section 420 of The Municipal Act.  

Mayor Myron Dyck served as chairperson, with Deputy Mayor John Funk and Councillors 

Kevin Stott, Chris Wiebe and Nathan Dueck in attendance.   

 

Eric King, CAO of the Town of Niverville provided an overview of the proposal.   

 

There was no opposition received to the proposal. 

 

The Public Hearing was closed at 7:16 p.m. 

 

 


